
 
 
 
 

Monday 29th November 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
In response to the news of the new Covid variant this week, staff in school will be 
once again wearing face coverings in shared areas of school, during meetings and 
at drop-off and pick-up times.  
 
We are politely requesting that you consider wearing face coverings whenever you 
are on the school site. We understand that this is still a matter of personal choice, 
but we hope you will support us in this decision.  
 
As always, we will be keeping a close eye on the national and local situation and 
will keep you informed of any further changes as necessary. 
 
Best regards 
 
Mrs Essex 
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